
CRAGGY RANGE
Hawke’s Bay Rosé 2024

92 Points
Subtle and discreet aromas of wild
strawberries, watermelon rind, lemon pith
and cherry blossoms. The palate is medium-
bodied with balanced acidity and a slight
phenolic grip that adds to the mouthfeel
and structure. Bright and refreshing.
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© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

CRAGGY RANGE
Hawke’s Bay Rosé 2024

92 Points
Subtle and discreet aromas of wild
strawberries, watermelon rind, lemon pith
and cherry blossoms. The palate is medium-
bodied with balanced acidity and a slight
phenolic grip that adds to the mouthfeel
and structure. Bright and refreshing.

June 12, 2025
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

CRAGGY RANGE
Hawke’s Bay Rosé 2024

92 Points
Subtle and discreet aromas of wild
strawberries, watermelon rind, lemon pith
and cherry blossoms. The palate is medium-
bodied with balanced acidity and a slight
phenolic grip that adds to the mouthfeel
and structure. Bright and refreshing.

June 12, 2025
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

CRAGGY RANGE
Hawke’s Bay Rosé 2024

92 Points
Subtle and discreet aromas of wild
strawberries, watermelon rind, lemon pith
and cherry blossoms. The palate is medium-
bodied with balanced acidity and a slight
phenolic grip that adds to the mouthfeel
and structure. Bright and refreshing.

June 12, 2025
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

CRAGGY RANGE
Hawke’s Bay Rosé 2024

92 Points
Subtle and discreet aromas of wild
strawberries, watermelon rind, lemon pith
and cherry blossoms. The palate is medium-
bodied with balanced acidity and a slight
phenolic grip that adds to the mouthfeel
and structure. Bright and refreshing.

June 12, 2025
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY

CRAGGY RANGE
Hawke’s Bay Rosé 2024

92 Points
Subtle and discreet aromas of wild
strawberries, watermelon rind, lemon pith
and cherry blossoms. The palate is medium-
bodied with balanced acidity and a slight
phenolic grip that adds to the mouthfeel
and structure. Bright and refreshing.

June 12, 2025
© 2025 Kobrand Corporation, Purchase, NY


